
From : Tim Bouton <tbouton@acrpc.org>
Subject : Hazard Mitigation Update Committee request

To : Town of bristol <tobadmin@gmavt.net>

Zimbra tobadmin@gmavt.net

Hazard Mitigation Update Committee request

Tue, Oct 10, 2017 04:47 PM
1 attachment

Valerie,
Good to speak with you earlier.
I looked up Bristol’s expiration date and found that it is coming up on 11/27. If we can get a
process started, they will give us credit for that process.
This should be a low stress process with a couple of meetings possibly 3 lasting no longer
than 1 hour each. I am requesting of the Bristol Selectboard that they appoint a Hazard
Mitigation Plan review/update committee consisting of:
1 Selectboard member
1 Planning Commission member
1 conservation commission member,
1 highway dept member,
1 water/sewer dept member,
Town Administrator
Any other interested residents and/or anyone else they feel may be important. Some towns
choose representation from the fire department and rescue squad and emergency manager.
Mostly we will need to identify the town’s hazards/areas of concern, and projects or potential
projects to help mitigate those concerns. We will also need to follow up on previous projects
and identify whether they have been completed, await funding, or have dropped off the
radar. I have attached a copy of the current plan for your review.
Thanks and sorry I will not be able to make it. If for some reason Orwell backs out I will let
you know and attend your meeting instead.
Tim
 
Tim Bouton
Sr Planner ACRPC
388-3141/989-9006
tbouton@acrpc.org
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